
                     

Dear Second Grade Families,   

Welcome back to school, My name is Mrs. Economou  I am going to be your  

teacher. I am very excited about being your  and to share the many stories , games and interactive 

learning activities I have planned for you! In second grade we will have lots of fun,  develop a 

Love for reading and writing . We will learn new and interesting things and make 

new friends ! I look forward to meeting you and having a wonderful year, together!  

Mrs. Economou   


